
MINUTES  
 
Barnesville Planning Commission 
Meeting notes -  November 14, 2020, via Zoom 
Members present  
Woody Bailey 
Judy Stone 
Cynthia Jennings 
Mildred Callear 
Meg Menke 
 

Agenda Item Action taken you Additional 
Notes 

Call to Order Woody called the meeting to order.  

Approval of Minutes Minutes Approved.  

Master Plan 
Discussion 

Tourist homes 
Jan asked where the fees for the Tourist Homes would go. 
Meg said that the owner would register through the county 
and the town. Mildred added that tourist homes need to be 
tracked, and Meg reminded that the owner needs to be 
present during the time the guest(s) are there. 
Paving 
There was a written comment about driveway paving. It was 
noted that St. Mary’s Church mentioned that 20% would be 
the maximum paved on their property. 
There was discussion about providing options for permeable 
paving. 
Stormwater 
There was a proposal that the Town create a Stormwater 
Committee. 
Parking 
A comment about parking leads to the definition of ‘vehicle.’ 
It was pointed out that legitimate business parking is 
permitted. 
Vehicles with signs measuring more than 2’ x 4’ need to be 
parked out of view. 
 
Commissioners will request that the Planning Commission 
prepare the next steps to have the proposals made in the 
Master Plan, zoning amendments, etc. The legislative 
process will be checked with help from the Town attorney. 
 

 



 
 
Other attendees - Barnesville residents, etc.: 
Audrey Morris, Holly Larisch, Mildred Callear, Jan Lilliard 
 
 
 

The motion to approve the Master Plan draft was made and 
seconded, after a discussion of the next steps required to 
follow up - presentation to public, notices, etc. 

Adjourn Meeting was adjourned.  

Next meeting To be decided.  


